
 

505 S. Garey Ave  
Pomona, CA 91766 City of Pomona 

Meeting Cancellation Notice 

 Cultural Arts Commission Citizens 

Advisory Committee 

Transmitted: 1/23/20 Anita D. Gutierrez 

The Regular Meeting of the Cultural Arts Commission Citizens Advisory Committee scheduled 
for Monday, January 27, 2020 at 4:30 p.m. has been cancelled due to lack of business. The 
next scheduled meeting of the Cultural Arts Commission Citizens Advisory Committee will be 
Monday, February 24, 2020 at 4:30 p.m. at the Civic Center Public Library. 
 

 
CERTIFICATION OF POSTING 

 
I, Anita D. Gutierrez, AICP, Development Services Director, hereby certify that the cancellation 
notice for the January 27, 2020 meeting of the Cultural Arts Commission Citizens Advisory 
Committee meeting was posted in City Hall, near the door of the City Council chambers, and 
on the City's website on January 23, 2020. 
 
 
 
/s/Anita D. Gutierrez, AICP, Development Services Director 
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